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President’s Message continued:

One of my goals this year is to visit other airport communities that have raised airport awareness through their associations. Recently I talked with the President of the Bremerton Pilots Association Jim Posner. He made the comment that they had heard of CWAA and the good work our members do in raising scholarship funds through our summer events.  By the way the Bremerton Association is hosting the Northwest AOPA Reginal event on August 20th.

Our next general Meeting is on THURSDAY MARCH 17 Aggie’s Hanger 6:00pm                                                                          I have extended an invitation to Jim Posner and George Steed from the Bremerton area to come meet the pilots and families of WCAA.   Looking forward to visiting with good friends, airport talk and perhaps an Irish jig or two. 



        
MARCH MEMBER PROFILE: Steve Catalano
Perhaps I should have become an Astronaut, because my teachers were always telling me I had nothing in my head but SPACE.   However, being too lazy to work, and too scared to steal,  Professional flying was a perfect fit.


I soloed, and received my Private Pilot certificate at 18,  followed by an Instrument rating and Commercial certificate the following year.  Then the CFI, single, multi and instrument.  After a year of flight instruction in Van Nuys, Santa Monica and Compton, California, I moved NORTH to Alaska where I flew DHC-6 (Twin otters) as a First Officer for 6 months.   When I turned 23 as a Captain, and Instructor.
Then the opportunity to fly First officer on the Lockheed L-188 Electra presented itself. I flew all over Alaska, then between the time when the "fish haul" season ended and the ice lakes froze,  I flew auto parts all over the Midwest and East coast.

After a short stint flying for Tiger International (the corporate arm of Flying Tigers) I joined Federal Express as a Falcon Jet First officer.   When I saw no future flying packages in corporate jets, (OPPS!)  I went to Hawaiian Airlines, only to be furloughed after 6 months. (Furlough is the "Airline" way of being laid off.)  Air Pacific was looking for a "warm body" to be Director of Training, and at 98.6 body temp, it was me, where I flew DHC-6, and DHC-7 "Dash" 7's until yet another airline went bankrupt.  Another 6 month corporate stint was then followed by 2 years at Evergreen International flying Boeing 727's on UPS runs, then DouglasDC-8's on UPS runs and military charters.

Then I found my "dream job" at Aircal, based out of Orange county, flying Boeing 737's  and Bae 146's up and down the West coast.  Shortly thereafter American Airlines purchased Aircal, thereby offering many new opportunities.  I have had the pleasure to fly Fokker 100's, McDonnell Douglas MD80's,  MD-11's  and Boeing 757,767,777's  all across the US, and to Hawaii, Europe, the Far East as well as
South America.  With just under 4 years to go, I'm off to fly the latest Boeing, the 787 out of LAX.  Eleven Jobs my first 9 years in aviation, 33 years at this one so far…..I guess I can hold a job!

I did a few "sets" of stand-up comedy at Harvey's Comedy club in PDX, and had my 1st SCI-Fi Novel published: "The Alpha Premonition, A Gathering Storm." (trilogy, Book 1)

When I'm not flying, like to run, go to the gym, bike, kayak, and lately, stand up paddle board.

GREAT JOYS IN MY LIFE,  my daughter 29, and son 27 and their wonderful spouses. 
My friends/family in and out of aviation, including the great bunch at 1W1/CWAA. 
RV-6A, Hangar J, and Hangar BBQ's…… and telling a good joke. (still working on that one!)
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                           Steve Catalano giving someone a check ride in an RV6A
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Greetings

from

Idaho!
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I’m sending these photos from the Air Conference last month at Puyallup.  Randie won a raffle from the Ninty-Nine's aviation group that had a nice basket, a quilt, bottle of wine (Fly Girl white), and a bunch of DVD's of women aviation pioneers.  She was the lucky one!      From Bob Martilla
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Here are some more photos from the Air Conference.  There was a lot of activity up there, but there was a bad traffic jam on I-5 and some of the presenters didn't arrive until afternoon so the seminar schedule was pretty messed up especially if you came from the south.  AOPA was there and the WPA and they pitched in when there was a gap.  There was a good variety of vendors there and I have to admit that I left some cash with them.  Also note that the Pearson Field Education Center was there with Garret Smitt and Deborah along with a big contingent of helpers to run the kids center (very busy).  The Skill Center was there too. There were lines in front of six commuter airlines who were trying to hire recruits and Alaska was doing interviews in the hall.  There was also mechanics testing going on between some community colleges through-out the state which was good to see.     From Bob Martilla
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                                          Photos from Rich Stewart                                   10
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Fly out lunch in Independence, Oregon Febriuary 23, 2016

 Even when they’re not out flying the pilots like to get together for     lunch:
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Summer Aviation Camp 2016
In conjunction with the Pearson Air Museum Education Center  CWAA will be sponsoring a 5-day aviation camp for kids ~10-13 years old.   The camp will run  from Tuesday, July 12 through Saturday, July 16, with parental drop-off at Grove Field at 0900 each morning and pick up at Grove Field at 1500.   We are hoping to be able to provide financial assistance to some students through our CWAA scholarship fund.   Check our web page soon for the application form and deadline.
NEW WEB PAGE DESIGN

The CWAA Board has been working with new member and web page designer Ben Huffman to revise and update our web page (www.cwaagrovefield.org).  We’re hoping to keep the calendar of events up-to-date, provide some member profiles, and maybe be able to collect annual dues as it develops,  We hope to have more info in the next Frequent Flyer

CWAA Board Members 2015/2016

President: Noreen Bowden

Secretary: Bob Martilla

Treasurer: Kay Currier

Board Members:

Mike Hampel, Teresa Grove, Randie Martilla, Sally Luse
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Don’t forget the St. Patrick’s Day Party

on March 17th in Aggie’s hangar
at 1600!       Potluck!
Wear green or dress up like a leprechaun! 
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Mission


Statement:


The Camas Washougal Aviation Association (C.W.A.A.) promotes general aviation in the community, supports the long-term operation and survival of Grove Field, and mentors future pilots through the C.W.A.A. scholarship program. 
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Next CWAA Meeting:


Thursday
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1800-2000
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President’s Message


The month of February was a fast flying month and I don’t mean as “in the air”. My aviation calendar has been seeing a lot of activity attending ground school Saturday mornings, volunteering at the Clark County Skills Center aviation high school recruitment day and INSCWAA activities. While I really enjoy immersing myself in all things aviation I find that my position as your President has been the most rewarding.





(Continued on page 2)





Your CWAA President


Noreen Bowdon


360-907-5202   Noreen110@gmail.com �� 














April 11, 2015  CWAA NEWSLETTER











MARCH 2014 CWAA NEWSLETTER











From Jim Ludwig:





 I have a collection of Sport Aviation magazines dating back to 1976 that are going to hit the recycle bin unless someone wants them.  


Will deliver locally ;-) after mid-April


Call Jim at 360-834-5022 or msg to mooneeman@comcast.net




















THE FREQUENT FLYER
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 April 14, 2016—deadline for submissions for the 


April issue of The Frequent Flyer.   


Send to tgrove7020@earthlink.net











SPECIAL EVENTS:





· Cinco de Mayo party—Date and place TBD
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May





3 Port Commission Meeting 4pm–7pm


Executive Session - 3:30 p.m. (closed to the public)�Open Public Meeting  5:00 p.m





17


Port Commission Meeting





19


CWAA  Member meeting: Potluck 1800, Business 1900


Pearson Air Museum
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C-W Port Meeting


5-7 p.m.





13 Hampel/Grove party





16


C-W Port Meeting


5-7 p.m.
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General Membership 


Meeting 


6:30 p.m. Social & Potluck


Dinner – bring your own beverage. Place TBD


7:00 p.m. Business Meeting
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Calendar
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                                                      � HYPERLINK "http://www.clker.com/clipart-airplane-panel.html" ���       �








Flight Instruction:                        		   Airplane Rentals:





· Jim Gray	     	    360-607-7665	   · ATC Camas, Cessna 150   


· Bob Elliot	     	    360-901-3060		Contact 360-607-7665	


· Brian Visocky  	    360-903-3311	   · Camas-Washougal Flying Club, 1938 Piper Cub     


 						Contact Neil Cahoon 360-600-0239


                      ATC Camas now has a Cessna 172 available for training and rental.




















ATC Camas





� . �


�

















� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://fbcdn-profile-a.akamaihd.net/hprofile-ak-xfp1/v/t1.0-1/c97.61.766.766/s160x160/409105_352069631481817_769483697_n.jpg?oh=c81d251362c1ddc7893374cc745a6f62&oe=55DF64C4&__gda__=1440541670_8971908bf0bc447a3c76adb3dd962564" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���








March 2016  CWAA NEWSLETTER
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INSPIRATION FROM NOREEN





‹ 99’s Columbia Cascade Chapter Meeting Highlights


 I’m a new member and recently attended the meeting held on March 3 at Hillsboro Aero Academy located at the Hillsboro Airport.  It was a fun evening getting to know some women pilots in the Portland/Vancouver area.   The speakers were Jacob Hettinga, a CFI at Hillsboro Aero Academy who gave an overview of flight planning using  Foreflight Pro, and demonstrated its features. Jacob is a young CFI who held our full attention, making using the planning features look so easy to use.


Another speaker was Ellen Benedict, who is a Ground Instructor at Hillsboro Air Academy. She gave a demonstration of the 1800wxbrief.com tool used for flight planning that allows broad access to weather, information and notams. Very informative even for a new a student pilot such as myself.


 


The Ninety-Nines is the international organization of women pilots that promotes advancement of aviation through education, scholarships, and mutual support while honoring our unique history and sharing our passion for flight.





Looking forward to the next meeting.


Noreen Bowdon


 





�
�






Notes from Dave Ripp:


�I really don’t have any updated news since last month.  We did receive notice of the project's application was deemed "Fully Complete" from the County.  Now we are just waiting for the building permit for the AP-1…


 


As soon as I hear more, I will let you know….








David Ripp


Executive Director


Port of Camas-Washougal





   





Special guest Speaker


Thursday, February 18, 2016


1800-2000


Pearson Field Air Museum








� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://fbcdn-profile-a.akamaihd.net/hprofile-ak-xaf1/v/t1.0-1/c155.0.414.414/s80x80/226027_264585370233612_7060069_n.jpg?oh=6156b327f4da19efe7e6e0a3ce651e5a&oe=55CD89AA&__gda__=1438877735_3d5ad76b87de2aa0e09313ac5f2a13ac" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





  March





April





1 Port Commission Meeting 4pm–7pm


Executive Session - 3:30 p.m. (closed to the public)�Open Public Meeting - 5:00 p.m





15


Port Commission Meeting





17


CWAA  Member meeting: Potluck 1800, Business 1830


St Pat’s party 1900


Aggie’s hangar








5 Port Commission Meeting 4pm–7pm


Executive Session - 3:30 p.m. (closed to the public)�Open Public Meeting  5:00 p.m





19


Port Commission Meeting





21


CWAA  Member meeting: Potluck 1800, Business 1900


Pearson Air Museum
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From Sue Metzger:  


Jim is getting around pretty well, however he does have a slight limp and has flexibility issues from the hip/pelvis surgery.  It hasn't stopped him from going to the airport and getting a little bit done each day.  The Aero Commander was dismantled, a few parts salvaged and the remainder hauled to the scrappy (pictures are of the cockpit area -- didn't have to do much cutting to get it loaded.  Reminds us that miracles do exist).  It was a sad day as it was such a big part of our lives, but glad to not have the constant reminder in the hangar. 


 


Jim is working with an eye therapist/vision specialist (who knew there were such people?) to try to get his eyeballs to align together.  And, we are waiting for a referral from the orthopedic surgeon to another specialist as it looks like he will need a hip replacement sooner than later.  Right now, it is the main cause of lack of flexibility and pain in the hip area. 


 


I'm starting the long process of getting the lawn and landscaping into shape (probably a lifetime project) when the weather cooperates. 


 


We enjoyed getting to see Dennis Kozacek's new airplane when he stopped for a visit after picking it up, and again on his way to Prescott with Carter.  Also had a nice time in Baker City, Oregon with the Garmans, Dallys, and Kozaceks celebrating our 31st wedding anniversary. 


 


Hope to get back there to see you guys soon as we really miss our CWAA family.  We have a large house and always welcome company if any of you get this way. 





 














FREE TO A GOOD HOME:


Had to buy a new printer just after I 'd stocked up on ink for my old one, so now I have 13 perfectly good (unopened) E-T0484 (#48 with the guitar picture on the box) ink cartridges for an HP Stylus Photo printer:


3 BLACK *   2 YELLOW      2 DARK MAGENTA


2 LIGHT MAGENTA      2 DARK CYAN


1 LIGHT CYAN.  





Please take them all!  Call Teresa at 834-7020.
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